
 

 

WESTWOOD YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES 

2015 HOLIDAY GIVING PROGRAM 

The Westwood Youth & Family Services 
Department is pleased to announce our annual 
Holiday Giving Program in conjunction with 
local area residents, groups and businesses. 

Having taken place since 1999, this is a 
confidential process in which gifts are donated 
to families who may not be financially able to 

purchase gifts on their own. 

 

If you or anyone you know in Westwood needs 
help this holiday season, please have them 

contact us at 781-320-1006 or 
youth@townhall.westwood.ma.us by 

Monday, October 26th 
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